
Indoor Pool Closure

Sept 29 - Oct 25, 2025

Mandel
Jewish
Community
Center

Thanks to a partnership with Beachwood High School, 
active Mandel JCC members will be able to use their indoor pool 

at no cost during this time.

Beachwood High School
25100 Fairmount Blvd 

September 29 – October 25  
(closed Oct 2 for Yom Kippur 
and Oct 20 for Diwali)

Monday through Friday 
8 am to 2 pm

Saturday and Sunday
9 am to noon

• �To use the Beachwood pool, members 
must complete a free registration by  
visiting mandeljcc.org/aquatics-center  
or scan the QR code.

• �Only active (non-frozen) members are  
eligible.

• �Locker rooms and showers will be available; 
however, personal belongings must be taken home 
daily due to limited locker space.

• �Please bring your Mandel JCC membership card or 
photo ID when visiting the Beachwood pool, so staff 
can verify your name against the registration list.

For more information or questions, contact Kate Toohig at:
216-593-6265 • ktoohig@mandeljcc.org


